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On 12th of April 2022, Mr Tan Yong Jie was engaged in a maintenance
operation on a departing aircraft when he noticed a swarm of airborne
insects congregating around the engine inlet and fuselage. Despite not
discovering any insects in the engines, pitot tube, or static ports during
the initial inspection, Yong Jie, exercising prudence, decided to initiate an
aircraft change to facilitate a more comprehensive examination and
application of disinfection.

Yong Jie's exemplary diligence and swift reporting were commendable.
Through his decisive actions, he effectively averted a potential incident
that may happen during the flight, ensuring the engines and sensors
remained unaffected by the presence of insects.
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